
 
 

Human Rights Commission 
Wednesday May 8th,  2024   | 5:30 pm 

City Hall Room 430  
 
 
 
 

• Call to Order & Introductions 

• Approval of Minutes 

• Public Comment  

• Presentation/discussion with Duluth Public School staff: addressing disparity in suspension rates 

• Announcements and Upcoming Events  

• Request for Agenda Items for next meeting 

• Adjourn 

 

 

The public is encouraged to submit written comment to the commission prior to the meeting by emailing 
humanrights@duluthmn.gov or mailing comments to City Hall at 411 W 1st St, Attn: Human Rights Office Room 434, 

Duluth, MN 55802. Please note that all public comment is considered Public Data. 
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